BLP Agenda for August 27, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Minutes for August 27, 2013

Chair’s Report:  The Provost has informed the Senate that he wants LAMP to proceed this year, and one course release will be provided for the faculty Co-Chair of the task force.  Jackie Trischman has agreed to 

serve as Co-Chair, as Regina Eisenbach.  Staci is meeting with co-chairs Jackie Trischman and Regina 

Eisenbach next week to discuss the charge and the timeline.  Kathleen noted that last year’s task 

force report has not been made publicly available and that she received no feedback from the 

Provost about the report.

Discussion Items:

1.  FY 2013 Budget:  The budget has been allocated by the President, but we have questions both as to the allocations and to the decision-making process, including distribution of Student Success Fee funds.  We would like to follow up with questions to the Provost and the President.  Staci will take questions to the Senate officers and the Provost, and we may request a faculty town hall with the President.   
2.  BLP Charge for AY 2013-14:  

Program Proposals:  We are expecting an A-form for an M.S. in Speech-Language Pathology (CEHHS).  Kathleen also noted that CoBA will be submitting an A-form for Health Information Technology.  We have P-forms for a minor in Quantitative Biology (CSM) & and M.S. in Kinesiology (CEHHS) left over from last year, and Mike let us know that P-forms for an MPH (CEHHS), a Certificate in Pre-Health (CSM), and a PSM in Cybersecurity (CSM) should be coming this year.
Policies/Procedures for EL Programs’ move to state-support status:  With enrollment growth and possible budget enhancements, some programs approved for self-support delivery may be considered for stateside delivery.  BLP has been asked to provide input on how that might happen.

EL Commission Grants:  Mike will be meeting with the Senate officers soon about a timeline for this year and will get back to us on this.

Restructuring:  This discussion included only voting faculty members, as the MPP members had to leave for an event with the President.  Despite members’ misgivings about taking this issue up again, we would like to hear more from the Senate Chair about why and how to potentially proceed on this.  Staci will invite Vivienne to a future meeting to discuss this further.  Members also expressed frustration that the Senate never discussed the results of the survey that was administered last year; we are still waiting for more information about the results of the survey and the administration’s response.

